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LPPD’s Traffic Division represented well at State-level 

competition 
 

 
LPPD Commercial Motor Vehicle inspector Dan Hoffman  

receives State-level honors  

 

After his recent April first place ranking in the Motor Carrier Safety Assistance 

Program’s  (MCSAP) Region 2 Texas Truck Challenge inspection compliance 

competition, LPPD commercial vehicle inspector Dan Hoffman represented the 

agency in similar fashion during the next step in the Challenge process.   
 

The recent State-level competition, held in College Station during the 2
nd

 week of 

June, included Hoffman finishing 1
st
 in the MCSAP’s Level 1 commercial motor 

vehicle (CMV) inspection competition.  In addition, Hoffman placed as the #2 

overall inspector and therefore qualifies as first-alternate for the upcoming 

MCSAP National Truck Challenge Inspection Compliance competition.  The latest 

challenge required competitors from all over the state to participate in an identical 

series of events, including a Level 1 truck inspection, Level 1 passenger vehicle 

inspection, Non-bulk hazardous materials inspection, Cargo tank inspection, 

Written exam, and final interview board.  All events, except the interview board, 

were timed and heavily scrutinized.  
 

Hoffman’s performance places him in the top 10 of all participating CMV 

inspectors in the State.  La Porte Police Department celebrates his recent 

accomplishment and credits both Hoffman and the entire Traffic Division for their 

dedication to safety and service through continued training and personal 

development.  For more information on La Porte’s CMV enforcement, please call 

281-471-2141.                             


